
FONFA hosted a visit by a 25 strong Group of visitors on 27th and 28th May, from the Museum of the American G.I. in 
College Station, Texas, USA. https://americangimuseum.org/ 
Three members of the Group attended the wreath laying on US Memorial Day at the New Forest Airfields Memorial 
at Holmsley South and then visited Stoney Cross airfield, standing on the site of the former runway, used by the P-38 
Lightnings of the 367th Fighter Group, on D-Day. 
FONFA Chair of Trustees, Henry Goodall, gave the group a presentation about the airfields on 28th May, introduced 
by Henry Mayo, pictured below, one of the leaders of the group, who visited FONFA five years ago on the 75th 
Anniversary of D-Day in 1944. 
The group is travelling in two WWII vintage trucks and a jeep, in which they will be visiting Southwick House, General 
Eisenhower’s headquarters on D-Day, and battle sites and museums in Normandy, during the D-Day 80 
commemorations.   
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